Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board

Meeting
Tuesday, November 11, 2014

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by Claudia Toth. )
Present: Claudia Toth (Chair), Jim O’Neill, and Joe Rosboril

MINUTES

Claudia Toth made a motion which was seconded by Jim O’Neill, to approve the
meeting minutes from October 14, 2014. Passed unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS:

Review workshop with Trustee’s _ _

Members have a better idea of what they are expected to do. The Trustees do not
want members to be in charge of park maintenance and things of that nature.
Claudia Toth will look at the parks and their trails to try to get something done. The
Park Board will no longer be involved with the planning of the Flea Markets
although they will be glad to volunteer at the events. Communication between the
Trustees and Park & Recreation Board members needs to improve. Changing their
meeting day will be a good start. All members agreed to hold their meeting on the
second Monday of each month at 6:15pm. This change will allow the Park &
Recreation Board to attend the Trustee Meeting the following evening. The next

- meeting will consist of putting items that need to be done in writing. Some of the

other points talked about are as follows: Winter Event - The idea to do something
at Scenic River during the winter months may come up within the next couple of
years. Bird Gel - The bird gel that was applied in the spring to the pavilions did not
work as advertised. The bird dropping issues have not improved or been resolved.
Eagle Scout - Park & Recreation Board members will make a list of ideas for future
Eagle Scout projects. The projects need to be approved through a district
committee before they can bring it to us. Benches are needed at Town Hall for the
new playground and at Munsen Township Park. Landscape Quotes - Members
would like them to go out for bid sooner. Copies of the contracts will be given to
members after they have been awarded so they can make sure that the work is
completed as the contracts state. Old Playground Equipment - swing sets need a
40x40 section with eight to nine inches of mulch. Park & Recreation Board members
would like to know when the inspections are and would like a copy of the report.
Tennis Courts - The tennis courts need attention and the board will look at them
in the spring. New tennis courts will most likely use up the entire budget which has
not been allotted yet. Park Check Lists - Park & Recreation Board members would
like to reinstate park check lists that were used years ago. Park Secretary, Julie
Johnston will try to locate the forms.

OLD BUSINESS

Breakfast with Santa

Boy Scouts Troop #91 will offer pictures with Santa again this year. The Scouts are
set and will meet at Town Hall the evening before the event. Park & Recreation
Board members will check people in on December 6, 2014. Joe Rosboril will
purchase the food the day before.
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ATTACHMENT:

ADJOURNMENT;
Claudia Toth made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:31pm. The next meeting
jneld Mond December 8, 2014 at 6:15.
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